Major Workshop

Silk Spinning With Celia Quinn

The Silk Spinning Workshop with Celia Quinn workshop is fast approaching. The workshop dates are March 30, 31 and April 1, 2010 approximately 9:00 am to 4:00 pm each day. The estimated cost is \$175 plus a \$30 materials fee. We will be at Table Rock Llamas for the first day and at the Penrose House for the second and third day. We need payment in full by the March guild meeting at the latest. Please contact Heidi Bates at babyweave@msn.com or by calling 719-392-4522 if you have any questions or are interested in signing up for this class.



Left: Bamboo inkle scarf by Robin Wilton.

Right: Rug by Jan Sinn.



President's Notes by Susan Bowman

This time of year, on the cusp of spring, its a good news/bad news situation. The good news is that there are hopeful signs of spring and warmer temperatures on the horizon with the bad news being that they aren't quite here yet. Despite that, there are still lots of ways to get your fiber fix. I was excited to see the registration forms and complete list of activities for Colorado Weavers Day at the February meeting. Registration forms can be printed from the Handweavers Guild of Boulder website: http://www.handweaversofboulder.org/cwd/coweda-regform.pdf The complete program brochure can be found at:

http://www.handweaversofboulder.org/cwd/coweda-brochure.pdf

Doreen McLaughlin graciously volunteered to again coordinate guild table(s) for PPWG at Colorado Weavers Day. She is counting on your support in the way of handwoven items for display and artistic assistance with displaying them. From all the buzz I've been hearing, there are a lot of PPWG members that plan to attend; please contact Doreen to let her know what you plan to have for display.

Don't forget that the bi-annual international conference sponsored by the Handweavers Guild of America is happening this summer in Albuquerque, certainly an easy drive from the Pikes Peak region. Check out all the workshops, speakers and other activities at: http://www.weavespindye.org/

Having done some weaving that involves felting, I can't wait to hear Anne Vickrey Evans talk about the subject of felting at the March meeting. If you aren't familiar with Anne's experience and credentials, check out the web site for her business, FeltCrafts at http://www.feltcrafts.com/about.htm

See you in March!